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Caliber Collision Centers Acquires 

European Auto Body of Escondido  

Caliber increases total number of southwest locations to 126 

 

LEWISVILLE, TX – May 20, 2013 – Caliber Collision Centers, operator of high quality collision 

repair facilities throughout the southwest, announced today that it has acquired European Auto Body of 

Escondido.   

“Caliber’s acquisition of European Auto Body of Escondido increases the number of San Diego 

locations to 13 as we continue to become the provider of choice in every community we serve,” said 

Steve Grimshaw, Caliber Collision Centers’ Chief Executive Officer.  “Our acquisition of European 

Auto Body further increases our penetration in the San Diego region that now stretches from Murrieta to 

National City.” 

Caliber Collision’s 126
th 

center is located at 655 Venture Street, Escondido, California.  The new 

Escondido location is 14,300 square feet and is centrally located within Caliber’s San Diego region. 

“After spending time with European Auto Body’s management and team members over the past 

few months, we firmly believe they will provide the operational consistency, single-minded customer 

focus and cost management our clients are demanding for the repair of advanced structural materials 
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using the latest bond, weld and rivet technologies,” added Mark Sanders, Chief Operating Officer for 

Caliber Collision Centers. 

About Caliber Collision Centers 

Caliber Collision Centers is one of the largest collision repair companies in America with 126 I-CAR 

Gold Class Professional certified collision repair centers in California, Arizona, Nevada, Texas and 

Oklahoma.  Caliber is consistently ranked among the highest customer satisfaction scores in the industry 

and backs all repair work with a written, lifetime warranty available at any of its 126 repair centers.  

Caliber Collision is always looking to add new collision repair locations throughout California, Arizona, 

Nevada, Texas and Oklahoma.  Interested collision repair owners can contact Ron Davis, Caliber 

Collision Chief Development Officer, for more information in the Contact Us area of Caliber’s website 

at www.calibercollision.com. 
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